
 
 
          February 11, 2003 
 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Organization: Motorola  
Product: 315 MHz Transmitter 
FCC ID: LHJ009 
 
Dear Sir or Madam:  
 
We are submitting this product as a class II permissive change, in accordance FCC rules.  The device 
is currently approved under FCC 15.231.  Radiometrics is an authorized agent for Motorola.  If there 
are any questions about the testing or this submittal, please contact me, Joseph Strzelecki.  My email 
is joe@radiomet.com and phone number is 815-293-0772. 
 
 
Description of Permissive Change  
 
The only change in the product is one transistor (Q10A) has changed part numbers.  The old 
transistor part number is MMBR5179LT1 and the new transistor part number is MMBTH10LT1.  The 
reason for the change is that the original transistor is being discontinued.   
 
The original part number for the transmitter is 90584373; The new part number is 22692190.   
 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joseph Strzelecki, NCE 
Radiometrics Midwest Corporation 
Authorized Agent for Motorola AIEG 
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